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State- evel
fee rules for
CBSE schools
PRESS TRUST OF INDIA
GANDHINAGAR

Fees charged by schools af-
filiated to the Central
Board of Secondary Educa-
tion (CBSE) should be as
per the norms fixed by the
State government, CBSE
chairman R.K. Chaturvedi
said on Saturday.

"Our affiliation by-laws
say the fee should be com-
mensurate )Vithinfrastruc-
ture and facilities offered
by the school. The

- quantum of fee should be
on par with the (respect-
ive) state government's
norms," Mr. Chaturvedi
said.

Mr. Chaturvedi's state-
ment comes even as CBSE
schools have moved the
Gujarat High Court against
the State government's de-
cision to regulate fees of all
private schools, including
the CBSE-affiliated
institutions.


